
 

PRATAP PUBLIC SCHOOL, KARNAL 

“An investment in knowledge pays the best interest.”  
     - Benjamin Franklin 

 

Dear Students,                       28.05.2024 

The much-awaited summer vacation is here! Starting from today you will have a little over a 

month to unwind and rejuvenate yourself.  

Since, the summer is at its vicious worst, the school had to cancel its annual summer camp this 

year. Therefore, you will have to make a well- thought out plan on your own to make the most 

of the time this vacation gifts you.  

Remember, there are umpteen ways for you to make your vacation a truly memorable one. 

The activities that you plan must be both entertaining and someway productive at the same 

time. Learn a skill that will help you become self-dependent or pursue a hobby you have 

always wanted to try. 

You can learn a foreign language and try to master its script. Another leisure activity that will 

immensely help you is reading books...you can take up all genres - from short stories to novels, 

and from dramas to biographies to enhance the horizon of your knowledge and imagination. 

Whatever are the activities, just plan them from day one so that you will have a fulfilling and 

fruitful vacation.  

Besides, your teachers have planned interesting holiday homework for you. Please complete it 

carefully, following the instructions provided. Enjoy your holidays, but also use this time to 

reflect on your life goals. Spend time with elderly people and listen to their experiences. Show 

your generosity to both animals and birds as well. Be a minimalist, a savior of environment, 

limiting your needs and ensuring minimal wastage of food.  

 Maintain good hygiene practices. To beat the heat stay indoors mostly and drink plenty of 
water and eat fresh fruits.  

We look forward to seeing you refreshed and rejuvenated on 2nd July, 2024. Happy holidays! 

Affectionate regards, 

 

Poonam Navet 
Director - Principal 


